
From: @gov.se> 
Sent: Monday 12 November 2018 14:35 
To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT 
Cc:  (COMM-THE HAGUE);  (COMM-THE 

HAGUE); ; ; 
@swedishchamber.nl 

Subject: Invitation as keynote speaker to the Circular Economy Summit - 
January 15 in Amsterdam 

Attachments: Scan nov 12 2018.pdf; Nordic Circular Economy Summit 
20181109.pdf 

 
Dear Mr. Timmermans, 
 
The Swedish Embassy in the Netherlands hereby send you a new invitation requesting your 
presence as a keynote speaker at our Circular Economy Summit in Amsterdam on January 15, 
2019 as well as an updated program for the event. Due to several reasons and the fact that 
Sweden still is in the process of forming a government, we decided to arrange the conference on 
January 15, 2019 instead of in November this year.  
 
We would be honoured to have you as a keynote speaker at this conference and we do hope that 
the change of date might make the chance of having you present even greater.  
 
We hope you find this interesting and we are very much looking forward to receiving you at 
Swedish Epicenter in Amsterdam in January.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
 
Annika Markovic  
Ambassador 
J.W. Frisolaan 3 | 2517 JS The Hague | The Netherlands |  
annika.markovic@gov.se  |  

Follow the Embassy on: 
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